DIGEST

The digest printed below was prepared by House Legislative Services. It constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument. The keyword, one-liner, abstract, and digest do not constitute part of the law
or proof or indicia of legislative intent. [R.S. 1:13(B) and 24:177(E)]

HB 939 Original 2022 Regular Session Robert Owen

Abstract: Prohibits a pharmacy benefit manager from requiring a prior authorization form or prior
authorization for generic drugs.

Present law requires individual health insurance issuers and health maintenance organizations to use
a certain prior authorization form for the purpose of obtaining prior authorization for prescription
drug benefits. Required use of the form for prior authorization excludes specialty drugs or cases
where electronic prescriptions are utilized. Proposed law retains present law.

Proposed law prohibits a pharmacy benefit manager from requiring a prior authorization form or
prior authorization for generic drugs.

Proposed law does not prohibit or restrict a pharmacy benefit manager from requiring a prior
authorization form to obtain prior authorization for quantity limits of generic drugs.

(Amends R.S. 22:1006.1(B))



